
From: Kehrwald, Kristin [mailto:kkehrwald@umces.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2016 10:20 AM 
To: Steve Nelson <nelson@townplanner.com> 
Subject: Re: Town Planner events 

 

Submitting events to the Town Planner has been incredibly beneficial to our organization. The free Dashboard  
function for submitting events is intuitive and a snap to use.  

 

In a recent electronic survey of our event attendees, we asked how they learn about our events and listed our  
communication vehicles. While I've had people tell me they saw our event listed in the Town Planner, I now have data 
that shows it's true. 

 

 

Kristin Kehrwald 

Coordinator for External Affairs, Appalachian Laboratory 

University of Maryland Center for Environmental Science 

301 Braddock Road, Frostburg, MD 21532 USA 

301-689-7102 (office)  


